
Mission: “Together we grow Christ centred children who are ready for the next step.”

Value Term 2: Service

Mark 10:45 “For the Son of Man did not come to be served but to serve and to give his
Life as a ransom for many”

Kia ora ST MMK  Parents, Caregivers and whānau,

Ngā mihi o Matariki, te tau hou Māori!

I hope you have had a great Matariki weekend as we celebrate thai time of year together. There are
many ways to celebrate Matariki. I hope you
have taken the opportunity to gather with
whānau and friends to share kai.

Keep up the Communication:
Thankyou for all your communications
around your children and sickness. The
Flu/Cold season has definitely arrived with
drops in attendance.  It is important over this
time that our communications stay strong , so
we can monitor our attendance and the
health of our school.

marthal@marymackillop.school.nz
The key to your child having a successful
year is continuing to build a strong
partnership between school and home.

RAT tests:
We have been gifted some Rapid Antigen
tests from one of our families. They may be something you need or would like a top up so you are ready
for the holidays and the rest of winter.

We will limit two boxes per family to begin and we will see what the demand is like. We want to have
them all out so our families are prepared for winter and the holidays.

So come to the office and collect.

ST MMK Mid year review:
Some highlights:

Health and PE Curriculum 2023:
All topics featured high , with a desire for all students to be fit , learn to eat healthy and develop
Emotional well being. How we teach Sexuality Education reflected that it was seen as a topic for our
older school.

Student Led conferences:
91 % said you enjoyed SLCS online

mailto:marthal@marymackillop.school.nz


Kia Kaha - Parent Voice:
50% knew Kia kaha was happening at school

Thankyou for your participation. These numbers and ideas help us plan as we move forward.

Change to end of Term:
We will finish at 1pm on Friday July 8. We have had to work around changing dates with masses. Our
masses are now on Thursdays so we can revert back to a fun finish on Friday.

We realise this is late notice for families and may affect your plans. If your child is not able to be picked
up until 3pm we will be providing Skids care from 1- 3pm. The school will pay for this and it will not affect
our families.

A Form will be sent out later this week for you to register your child.

SMMK P.T.F.A. - Saints Troopers
Do you want to be more involved in the life of the school? Have you got energy, enthusiasm and ideas
that will benefit the students at our school? If this sounds like you, we would love for you to come and join
our group of passionate and fun parents volunteers and be a part of our SMMK PTFA - “Saints Troopers”
Meeting is  Monday July 4 @ 6pm in the school staffroom. We look forward to seeing you there.



2023 Enrolment at McAuley High School

Applications for Year 9 in 2023 for preference students only will be closing soon.
Enrolment packs can be collected from the school office or downloaded from our website,
mcauleyhigh.school.nz.  Please phone the school if you would like one posted to you.

Term 2 dates

June

MATARIKI WEEK

24 Holiday - MATARIKI

28 Interzone boys rugby

29 Interzone Girls Rugby

30 D POD Bake sale (Lunch time)

JULY

1 School Assembly - C3 Wharenui 2pm

5 SWZ Girls Hockey

7 End of Term Mass - St Therese Church 9.15am -  9.15am Mass
with C and D pod

8 Newsletter emailed to parents

1PM Finish

LAST DAY OF TERM 2

TERM DATES 2022:
Term 2 ... Monday 2nd May - Friday 8th July 2022

Term 3 ... Monday 25th July - Friday 30 September 2022

Term 4 ... Monday 18th October - Wednesday 14th December

http://mcauleyhigh.school.nz/



